December 24, 1925,

The Seeretary,
London.

Dear Sir:-

I am in receipt of your letter of the 2nd instant
regarding steamer "CHIPPEWA", and in reply have to
say that it is stated, by the owners, that this

vessel is still 1aid up.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
(signed) G. Drummond. .

GD:GL.




